W BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

Tk Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: Kimberly Clark, Acting President

DATE;: October 11, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0146
Planned Unit Development — The District at Canton Crossing — Amendment 2

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 12-0146 — Planned Unit Development — The District at Canton Crossing —
Amendment 2. The BDC fully supports this legislation which amends a Planned Unit
Development (PUD) for the District at Canton Crossing retail development. Passage of the
amended PUD would allow for additional types of retail uses and enhance the overall
development program. Therefore, BDC requests that favorable consideration is given by the

City Council.
T Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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